CORNISH PLANNING BOARD Minutes Meeting March 19, 1991

Members present: Walter Stickney, Judy Matheson,
Marilyn McCulloch, Chairman; Diann Perkins

No one from the public present.

Marilyn told the Board that Barbara Conover called about how she
could offer her building currently housing a toy store.

She is closing the toy store and would like to advertise it for
rent. It was determined that the toy store is a non-conforming
use and a change of use would need to follow the guidelines in
the Town ordinance.

Larry Blanchette called asking for a junkyard permit. He will
be informed that the Cornish Zoning Ordinance does not provide
for a junkyard in any of the town zones.

Annmarie Silva called asking if she could install exercise
machines in the back of the building where she currently operates
a beauty parlor. People would come in independently and use the
machines. As the building housing her beauty parlor is in a
business/commercial zone and people using downtown businesses
park next to the street and next to the park on a space-available
basis, the Planning Board feels that she should be allowed to
install the machines.

As there was no other immediate business to come before the

Board and members wanted to attend a meeting being held at
another location in Town, the Board ajourned at 7:35pm.

Sincerely,

F oo 7 .

Walter Stickney, Secretary



